
Raleigh Public School P & C Meeting Minutes 

 

Monday 01 June 2015 

Started 3.20pm 

Present: Joanne Hodgson, Rebecca Beaton, Charmaine Grace, Karen McMahon, Rom 

Murphy, Irene Jones, Katrina Meenahan. 

 
Apologies: Kimberley Carter. 

 

 
Minutes of previous meeting: 

 
Minutes of previous meeting moved by Rom, seconded by Joanne. 

 

 
Treasurer’s report: 

 
Treasurers report was provided by Rebecca. Bank balance as of 31 May 2015 was 

$2,241.36. 

 

 
Principal’s report: 

 
We have two new students about to start. This puts out official number of students at 26 

which means we should get an extra teacher. 

 

Our official second teacher, Anne Thompson, is retiring on 26 June 2015. Some sort of 

recognition will be organised, though since Anne is busy and out of town this may 

happen at a later date. 

 
Thanks for the donation from the P&C for the school excursion. Along with the school 

fundraiser which raised $2,237, the cost for the excursion have come down from $490 to 

$214 per child. Some money from the school fundraiser will also be put towards the 

excursion for the younger children. 

 

School uniform: a polar fleece jacket with the school logo embroidered is planned – 

once the logo is sorted. The cost for the jacket is expected to be about $25. 

 

School hat – a microfibre hat with a drawstring like the one Bellingen PS has recently 

changed to was suggested by Rebecca. This seems a good hat for both practical and 

aesthetic reasons. 



School logo: Katrina had a mock up of the logo and it is close to where it wants to be but 

some professional input is planned to ensure a quality timeless logo that can then be 

embroidered onto school clothing etc. Karangi have a new logo in colour that Katrina 

was very impressed by. She likes the idea of a colour logo for our school. 

 

 

 
Publicity: 

 
Rebecca has been in contact with Masters re the sausage sizzle. They need people to 

do sausage sizzle for their opening – though their opening dates/plans aren’t yet 

finalised. Rebecca will let them know we are interested. 

 

 

Correspondence: 

 
MSP Photography submitted a folder with examples of their offerings for school photos. 

They did the photography for Repton School last year, including an aerial photo. Their 

local PO Box is in Port Macquarie. 

 

 

Next meeting: 

 
The next meeting will take place Monday 20 July at 3.15pm. 

Meeting closed at 4.15pm. 


